
Getting things done – Annfield Row
#dundeewestend

We recently have had complaints about the extent of dumping in the council-
owned empty site at Annfield Row.

We contacted the council’s property team and have been updated as follows :

“The Council has only recently regained possession of the site and we are
presently investigating options to have the site cleared and made available
for re-letting.”
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